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#exceptionaleveryday 

PE timetable for Week commencing Tuesday  
Year 3 PE —no swimming because of bank holiday so early morning PE on Wednesday followed by more PE at 8.45 a.m.  

Year 4 PE—Osprey Class will swim on Friday with Year 4 Nightingale class will have outdoor PE on Friday 
Year 1 PE— Wednesday     Year 2 PE— Friday Year 5 PE— Fridays from 8.00 a.m.  Year 6 PE—Thursdays from 8.00 a.m.  

Remember 
no school 

on Monday 
as its Bank 

Holiday 
 

+ next week it’s 
Year 5  

Level 1 Cycle 
Confident    
training.  

Year 3 & 4          
courses            

completed.  
So many children 
moving towards 
to Level 2 which 
will now follow 

Summer Term Events for your diary 
Week commencing Monday 13th May—our exceptional Year 6 children complete their    
national assessments. The best way to support us and our Year 6s is to pass on our confidence and 
faith in them all to do their best in these assessments. 
 

Friday 24th May—Super Six May Challenge (Year 1 to Year 6) 
Current plans include—whole school free breakfast for all to build up energy for our Burgess Park 
Lake Fun Run challenge!  Breakfast from 8.00 a.m. Leave for run from 9.00 a.m. Run from 9.30—
11.00 a.m. Subject to weather, picnic in the park. 
 

Summer half term break—Monday 27th to Friday 31st May 
Staff training day—Monday 3rd June with Summer Term 2 starting for pupils—Tuesday 4th June 
 

Friday 7th June—Super Six June Challenge (Year 1 to Year 6) 
Current plan—World Day at Bird in Bush School linked to the end of our Racial Literacy Week 
Friday 21st June—Windrush Day at Bird in Bush School 
Tuesday 9th July—Parents Showcasing Evening with pupil reports handed out  

& please note Summer Term ends for all pupils—from 12.15 p.m. on Friday 19th July  



 



Bird in Bush Football Team 
Finishes 2nd out of 27 teams 

Captain—Neriah Awolesi and her 
players have been exceptional this 
season. Thank you to all the coaches, 
especially the passionate Mr Imran! 

 

School Trips 2024 
Trips this week only possible due 
to the dedication and patience of 
our staff team and the many   
parents/carers who support 
these trips.  
 

Lots of trips are planned at this 
time and we ask any parent/   
carer who might be regularly 
available to support on these 
trips to apply for a DBS check as 
this greatly increases how you 
can help on these trips.  
 

Please visit the school office and 
pass on ID documents so these 
checks can be taken. Thank you 



 

Term Dates for Summer Term ahead  
as well as the academic year 

2024/2025 
Please note when booking any holidays. 

Children are all entitled to 190 days in school  

Bird in Bush applauds every child with 
100% attendance and punctuality. 

 

The school day starts at 8.40 a.m. daily 
with registration at 8.45 a.m. Lessons will 
start by 8.50 a.m. and arriving after this 

time affects a child’s education   


